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February 27, 2024

Al Richmond, Board Chair

Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District

180 N. 3rd Avenue, Suite D

Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4 Sent via email: arichmond@cariboord. ca

Dear Al, 

Further to our communication earlier this month, this letter is in response to the questions

regarding winter plug- ins and exterior stairs covers for the parking included in the Cariboo

Memorial Hospital ( CMH) Redevelopment Project. 

Interior Health recognizes the need for electrical plug- ins for parking stalls, given the winter

conditions in the Cariboo.  Due to the limited time we had to get the parking changes

completed at the site to have certain work done prior to winter, some scope has not been

completed for the new parking areas, and some parking areas are still to be completed later in

the project. This work has been scoped and the team will install power outlets later this year.   

In relation to the external stairs, we are currently considering the best solution for this item, 

considering materials and maintenance optimization.  

Thank you for bringing these concerns to our attention. We will be happy to provide updates

on this project to the Regional Hospital District on a regular basis and to continue to address

any questions as they arise.   

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Weir
Vice President & Chief Financial Officer
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